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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –May 8, 2014
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, May 8, 2014. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Katrina Johnson, Whitney Carpenter, Doug Bennett, Michelle Russell, Cheryl Freeman, and David Bollinger. Carolyn Shepherd, Josh Cowley, Jacinta Boswell, and Scott Hrebicik were absent.
ORDER # 14-041- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Doug Bennett to adopt the agenda for the May meeting.
ORDER # 14-042- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Whitney Carpenter and seconded by Doug Bennett to approve the minutes of the March meeting.
ORDER # 14-043 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the February and March bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to approve the February and March bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Asher Johnson, Gracie Russell, and Leslie Hall were present at the May meeting. 
ORDER #14-044-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by David Bollinger to approve the 2nd reading of the May meeting minutes.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported that students meeting bench mark has doubled. ACT scores went way up from 18.2 last year to 19 this year. Science department meets weekly, Principals and counselors are involved, and learning checks continue.
YSC UPDATE-Leslie Hall provided information regarding the many programs that our Youth Service Center offers. All incoming 8th graders from North Middle School will be provided a USB drive.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Day of service will be on Saturday, May 10.

· Our band has been invited to participate in The Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade in 2015.

· Art students will be painting a mural on The Asian Buffet restaurant. Students will work the next 3 Saturdays to complete the project.
· The Step Team recently traveled to Meadowview Elementary.

· Hunter Maxwell will participate in summer experiences at West Point and The Naval Academy.

· Kevin Dyer has been accepted at West Point.

· Council members received the current job vacancy/new hire list as well as the student accident report.

· SBDM needs list using Section 7 money was discussed and signed at the meeting. The state will pay for textbooks for the 2014-2015 school year.

.
NEW BUSINESS:

· Council members received the Tentative Title 1 School Allocations for 2014-2015. Mr. Dennis explained that NH would hire a math teacher using Title 1 funds.
ORDER# 14-045-APPROVAL OF THE TENATIVE TITLE 1 FUNDS ALLOCATION-The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by Michelle Russell to approve the Tentative Title 1 Funds Allocations for 2014-2015.
ORDER # 14-046-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by David Bollinger to adjourn the meeting.
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Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

